
 
 

 

Dear Esteemed Parents, Date: 25/09/2024 

Greetings! 

 

 
"Working together always works together better” 

 

 
This is to inform you that you are cordially invited to attend the ‘Parent Teacher Meeting’ 

(PTM) which will be conducted on 28th September, 2024 (Saturday) between 8:30 a.m. to 11:30 

a.m. 

THIS PTM IS TO APPRISE AND DISCUSS ANY CLARIFICATIONS / DOUBTS REGARDING 

THE UPCOMING TERM-1 EXAMINATION. 

 
To foster effective communication and progress, you are required to meet the class teacher and 

the subject teachers. If your ward is accompanying for the PTM then it is must for him/her to be in 

complete school uniform. 

We request you to adhere to the following time slots in order to conduct the meeting smoothly: 

Roll Nos. Timings 

1 to 15  8:30 a.m. to 9:15 a.m. 
16 to 30  9:15 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

31 to 45 10:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 

46 onwards   10:45 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

Regards 

Team STW School, Ulwe 

St. WILFRED’S SCHOOL, ULWE (CBSE) 
Plot No. 5/6, Sector – 2, Ulwe, Navi Mumbai - 410206 

MOB: 8976585309 / 8976585313 / EMAIL: stwilfredsschoolulwe@gmail.com 
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